
 

 

DCPC MORATORIUM EXEMPTION REQUEST 
 

 There is now a temporary moratorium on development permits associated with establishment 
of a District of Critical Planning Concern.  This moratorium is established in accordance with Section 9 
of Chapter 831 of the Acts of 1977 as amended.  You may apply TO THE TOWN for a development 
permit during the moratorium.  AFTER REFERRAL BY THE PERMIT GRANTING AUTHORITY, the DCPC 
COMMITTEE OF THE MARTHA'S VINEYARD COMMISSION may, in some cases, grant an exemption 
from the moratorium.  THIS SHEET MUST BE FILLED OUT, SIGNED AND RETURNED WITH THE FILING 
FEE OF $115 (ONE HUNDRED FIFTEEN DOLLARS).  Once the Martha's Vineyard Commission has 
received the referral from the appropriate Town authority, two sets of plans suitable for review, this 
sheet signed and the FILING FEE OF $115, an exemption request meeting will be arranged by this 
office. 
 
 
 
Applicant___________________________________Town Map & Parcel__________________________ 
 
 
Representative name, address, phone, fax, e-mail____________________________________________ 
 
______________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
______________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
 

Statement regarding need for exemption from the moratorium   
 
 
Please explain why the project can't wait until the end of the moratorium (use additional sheets 
and supporting documentation as needed): 
 
 
_______________________________________________________________________ 
 
_______________________________________________________________________ 
 
_______________________________________________________________________ 
 
_______________________________________________________________________ 
 
 

Signature of applicant __________________________________________ 
(or representative with 
 written authorization) 

 
      Date__________________________________________ 
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